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Air Navigation Service Providers  shall ensure that all planned safety-related changes must be notified to 
the Civil Aviation Directorate in accordance with Article 9(2) of Regulation (EU) 1034/2011.  In order to 
ensure compliance with this Regulation, these changes can only be implemented following the approval 
of the Civil Aviation Directorate. 
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